
2 June 2015 
 

 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
We are planning renovations and an addition to our house at 65 Coyle Street.  As part of this 
work, our existing garage will be demolished (to be replaced with an attached two-car garage).  
We expect this work to begin later this month.  We apologize for the noise and mess and hope it 
will not bother you for long. 
 
Please call Beth at 773-3442 if you have any questions about this. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Beth Sellers and Marc Keffer 
65 Coyle St. 
Portland, ME  04101 
  



Kent and Kathy Damon, 66 Coyle St. (via hand delivery) 
James and Renee Cabot, 57 Coyle St. (via email) 
Phil Coffin and Susan Peck, 75 Coyle St. (via hand delivery) 
Michael Horrisberger and Erin Brennan, 27 Clifton St. (via US Mail) 


